
FromijSeason George
Sent: Monday, October 12,2020 2:54 PM

To: Adair, Scott <sadair@co.humboldt.ca.us>: Hollle Hall

Subje^: Fwd: Acknowledgement

I; Fennell, Estelie

Hellc

We V

Scott,

/anted to provide the acknowledgement from Five Sisters Farm.

Five ISisters Farms is aware and acknowledges that the $50,000 Trellis Grant funds will no longer be
awarded to Season George of Five Sisters Farms but rather to the SoHum Farm Co..

Season George

Chelsda George

r- Forwarded message

From: Chelsea George

Date: Mon, Oct 12, 2020 at 2:49 PM

Subjert: Acknowledgement
To: Season George

Hello Scott,

I

We v/anted to provide the acknowledgement from Five Sisters Farm.

Five Sisters Farms is aware and acknowledges that the $50,000 Trellis Grant funds will no longer be
warded to Season George of Five Sisters Farms but rather to the SoHum Farm Co..

Season George

Chelsea George

Sent from my iPhone


